 Academic Information Services Advisory Committee (AISAC)
2004-2005 Annual Report to the Academic Senate

Introduction

The Academic Senate has charged the Academic Information Services Advisory Committee (AISAC) with making recommendations regarding collections, policies and services of AIS; to support and foster faculty and student research, especially the use of resources in the library, archives, and academic computing.  AISAC acts in a liaison capacity to represent the faculty by making recommendations to the Academic Senate. The Committee is particularly interested in questions, suggestions or concerns regarding the information, resources, instructional and interpretative consulting services provided by AIS to support the teaching, research and outreach missions of the University.
This report contains a summary of AISAC activities during the 2004-2005 academic year.  
Report of Activities
AISAC held its first organizational meeting on Friday, September 24, 2004.  The Committee met every two weeks during the academic year.  At the first meeting, the Committee decided to produce an informational and promotional video for the faculty.  The video will introduce viewers to AIS units, unit heads, and important services offered to the faculty.  The Committee decided to target new faculty at their fall orientation.  The production will be available as streaming video from an appropriate web site / server (AISAC, Senate, etc) yet to be determined.  

Drawing upon information on AIS units gathered during the 2003-2004 academic year, the Committee spent the fall semester preparing a series of scripts and discussing possible formats.  At the end of fall semester, the Committee decided upon the format and commissioned Sonya Chrisman, WNMU-TV producer, to write the scripts.  AIS Dean Darlene Walch agreed to fund the project.  During winter semester, the Committee met regularly with Ms. Chrisman and reviewed draft scripts.  We held our final meeting on Friday, April 1, where we gave final approval to the video scripts.  Shooting of the video is tentatively scheduled for Friday, April 22.  
Attached please find the production script for each AIS unit.  Sonya Chrisman prepared the scripts based on information gathered and presented to her by AISAC.
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